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07 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 4 Hindu Temple Visit – Wednesday 19th January 2022 
 
On Wednesday 19th January 2022 we will be visiting the Hindu temple, or ‘Mandir’ in 
Southampton.  This will fit in perfectly with our RE unit about ‘worship’.  The children will be 
able to explore the temple with an experienced guide, ask any questions and observe the 
arti worship ceremony.  It should really bring to life what they have been learning about in 
class. 
 
We will leave school at 9.00am so please can the children arrive at school promptly at 
8.40am and go straight to their classroom for registration. We will be back at school in time 
for the normal school lunch.  School uniform should be worn. The children will be asked to 
remove their shoes in the temple.  
 
To cover the cost of this visit, we should be grateful if you would make a contribution of 
£5.30 via Scopay by Wednesday 12th January.  
 
No pupil in the group will be excluded from the event, but should there be insufficient 
contributions, the activity will be cancelled and your money returned in full.  Any parent with 
financial difficulties should write in confidence to the Headteacher.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Deanne Spence 
 
Deanne Spence 
Head of Year 4 
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